Re: Action SCUFN 30/59, 30/60, 30/61, 30/62, 30/63, 30/64, 30/69, 30/71, 30/74, 30/77,
30/78, 30/79, 30/80, 30/83

Japan Committee on Undersea Feature Names (JCUFN)

July 1, 2018

This note is to reply for the 14 actions for JCUFN listed below.

Action SCUFN 30/59
Action SCUFN 30/60
Action SCUFN 30/61
Action SCUFN 30/62
Action SCUFN 30/63
Action SCUFN 30/64
Action SCUFN 30/69
Action SCUFN 30/71
Action SCUFN 30/74
Action SCUFN 30/77
Action SCUFN 30/78
Action SCUFN 30/79
Action SCUFN 30/80
Action SCUFN 30/83

These actions were for correction of “Ocean or Sea” column in the proposal; i.e., “Northwest
Pacific Ocean” should be corrected as “Philippine Sea”.

Although SCUFN-30 only specified 14 proposals out of the 31 proposals submitted by
JCFUN for this correction, all of the 31 proposals in fact employed usage of “Northwest
Pacific Ocean” and therefore all of the proposals needs to be corrected as “Philippine Sea” for
the column.

As a conclusion, for the 31 proposals submitted by JCUFN for consideration by SCUFN-30,
“Northwest Pacific Ocean” in “Ocean or Sea” column in the proposals should be read as
“Philippine Sea”.



